TheOVillages
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In order to enhance the overall condition of the greens and eliminate unwanted crab and goose
grass that has been prevalent on these courses, our maintenance companies applied a chemical
to control these weeds in March/April.

Unfortunately, this particular chemical also “stunts” the Bermuda grass as our greens begin to
transition back from the winter grasses. The timing of this application is challenging as it must
be applied late enough in the winter that it will affect the pre-emergence of these weeds.

Unfortunately the greens at these two courses have re-acted more harshly to this application
than anticipated.

The good news is this is a short term issue that will have long term positive effect. We
appreciate your understanding and patience as we work towards continually elevating your
playing conditions.



